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Message from the principal

You can enter a subtitle 
here if you need it

Dear parents,

I hope this message finds you well! The academic year of 2022 – 2023 was an incredible year. We have faced 

challenges that seemed impossible to get through, however, we accomplished great things working 

together as a team. From being young and playful, our children have grown up to be ambitious, clever 

and kind-hearted students that are ready to take on new chapters of their lives! 

It was wonderful being there for each of their milestones, first time holding a pencil, first time writing and 

reading, we have worked really hard to educate and bring up students. It is also a time to recognise the 

outstanding work of the staff and the parents for supporting the school in providing the best opportunities 

for our students to learn and grow in an exciting environment filled with care.

Life is not just about learning to read and write. They are important, but just as important as love and 

friendship. This school places great emphasis on being part of the community. This is a lifelong skill 

which will help all of us flourish. A sense of community and teamwork is very important to the future of 

our nation and our children.

Looking ahead, our children are very well-equipped to take on the next part of their educational lives. They 

have strong foundations, and we feel very confident that we have given the children a great start in life. 

They have learned many priceless lessons.

We hope to see you next year! Wishing you a happy Eid and summer holidays

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ask!

LANA  KOYI

School Principal



End Term Party

After an amazing year, the EYFS section hosted a goodbye party for all of our students! Saying 

goodbye means that there are new doors opening in their lives, we bid farewell and good luck to 

our lovely students !!



Graduation!

After an amazing year, the EYFS section hosted a goodbye party for all of our students! Saying 

goodbye means that there are new doors opening in their lives, we bid farewell and good luck to 

our lovely students !!



Contact us!

http://www.facebook.com/SharjahSchool/
http://www.instagram.com/sharjahips/
http://www.facebook.com/SharjahSchool/
http://www.instagram.com/sharjahips/
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